
 

 

Tuesday 1st November 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Treasure Island – Hall for Cornwall 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we have organised a whole school trip to see “Treasure Island”, at the Hall 

for Cornwall on Monday 5th December.  This is a wonderful opportunity for your children to be altogether 

and enjoy a professional performance at the theatre.  This is ahead of our production at The Acorn so it will 

give our children the inspiration to perform to a high standard. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of the ticket and hiring a coach.  The 

Friends of St Levan have subsidised this trip to keep costs to a minimum for each family and they will kindly 

pay for ice creams during the interval.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9:00am promptly for an early performance. There will be no Breakfast Club on 

this day. A packed lunch will be required for the day and the children will return to school to be collected at 

the usual time. 

 

It would be much appreciated if you could return the attached slip along with payment on or before 

Monday 7th November so we can confirm the booking and reserve the right number of seats. Unfortunately, 

if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions we may have to cancel this trip as the transport alone 

is a great cost to the school. 

 

We are all looking forward to this trip.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Mark Francis  

 

Head Teacher 

 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Treasure Island – Monday 5th December 2022 

 

Name of Child/ren………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………… 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10   My child/ren would like a school packed lunch 

 

I will provide a packed lunch  Cheese 

 Ham 

 Tuna Mayo 

 Egg Mayo  

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  


